City of Annapolis

Board of Port Wardens

Department of Planning and Zoning
145 Gorman Street, 3" F

Annapolis, MD 21401-2529

To: Annapolis City Council
From: Board of Port Wardens
Re: 0-7-18, Board of Port Wardens - Appeals — For the purpose of clarifying

the appropriate procedure for an appeal of a decision of the Board of Port
Wardens; making minor technical corrections to the rules of procedure for

any such appeal; and matters generally relating to appealing a decision of
the Board of Port Wardens.

On February 23, 2018, the Board of Port Wardens considered O-7-18, and by a vote of
4-0, the Board recommended favorably.
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Dated: Gene Edwm Godley, |
Chairman, Board of Port Wardens
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